
Every vote should count equally no matter where you live. Too much emphasis is placed on campaigning 
in swing states. Presidential candidates need to address the concerns of all Americans regardless of 
political party. The electoral college makes Democrats skip states that they know the electoral college 
will go to the Republicans. And Republicans skip states that they know the electoral college will go to the 
Democrat. Democrats and Republicans need to work for everyone's vote. The National Popular Vote 
creates an equal playing field.  
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